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FLSmidth appoints Mikko Tepponen as Chief Digital Officer 
 
PRESS RELEASE, COPENHAGEN, DENMARK 
 
FLSmidth has appointed the Finnish digitalization specialist Mikko Tepponen as new 
Chief Digital Officer.  
 
Coming to FLSmidth from Wärtsilä, Mikko Tepponen brings extensive knowledge in digital 
transformation of industrial companies. His experiences include the digital framework around 
topics such as product development, internal efficiencies, customer behaviour, data 
architecture and a digital culture. These will also be focus areas for him in FLSmidth. 
 
FLSmidth CEO Thomas Schulz looks forward to further strengthening the digital offerings of 
FLSmidth:  
“Mikko’s joining FLSmidth at this time is well-timed with the launch of our MissionZero agenda. 
Calling on his years of experience in automation and digital in heavy industry, he brings the 
right experience mix to embed digitalization and innovation into our processes; from R&D to 
go-to-market, working alongside our product development teams in both industries,” Thomas 
Schulz comments.  
 
Mikko Tepponen is looking forward to joining FLSmidth and relocating to Copenhagen: 
“Digitalization is no longer an option, it’s a must for all industries, including Cement and 
Mining, enabling innovation and new business models for increased productivity and 
sustainability. I am excited to step into the role of Chief Digital Officer, and continuing 
FLSmidth’s digital transformation. I look forward to working together with our customers and 
employees to unlock the value of digital,” states Mikko. 
 
Mikko Tepponen will start working for FLSmidth June 1 2020. 
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FLSmidth delivers sustainable productivity to the global mining and cement industries. We 
deliver market-leading engineering, equipment and service solutions to our customers enabling 
them to improve performance, drive down costs and reduce environmental impact. With 
MissionZero, our 2030 ambition is to enable zero emission and zero waste (water, energy) in 
cement production and mining.  Our operations span the globe and our 11,700 employees are 
present in more than 60 countries. In 2019, FLSmidth generated revenue of DKK 20,6 billion. 
www.flsmidth.com  
 
 
 


